
My name is Robert Fleming, 
 
I am a legal immigrant from the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg. I got my US citizenship in 
2009 and I love this country. I went to university here, I own a small business, and I pay 
my taxes. I obey the laws of this country. As you all know, gun control is very strict in 
most parts of Europe but violent crime is also becoming more and more rampant all over 
Europe. I have my concealed handgun license and carry every day, not necessarily because 
I need to but because I am a citizen who treasures the Bill of Rights. I would never ever 
want to sell a gun to a criminal and would never want to know that a gun I sold to someone 
was used to hurt someone else but on the other hand it is none of the government's business 
what I sell to anyone. It is one thing to do a background check on someone if you don't 
know them but it is none of your business what I sell to someone else or how many guns I 
sell to a private party. That is information you will never get from me. The second 
amendment was established to protect us from a tyrannical government, so why would the 
government need to know what I have in my possession to protect myself from it if I ever 
needed to. It would be like the US fighter jets letting the ISIS camps in Iraq know when 
they would get hit and they would give them warning beforehand. That would never 
happen. We need the element of surprise. What I am saying is, don't mess with us and keep 
your noses out of our business. 
 
Have a good day and God Bless America. 
 
 
 
--  
Robert W. Fleming, PT, MPT 

 


